
From:   Laurie Sussman   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   April 11, 2019

Subject:   0538-EX-CN-2019
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Ghaffari,

Thanks for your inquiry.  Yes, the aircraft will be in 2-way communication with the ground station.  The
maximum altitude of the aircraft is 20,000 feet.   

Thank you,
Courtney Miller
Counsel to Rockwell Collins


